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Hydro-Quebec Authorized to 
inspect utility poles 

 
(Kahnawake – 10, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to advise the 
community that a permit has been granted to Hydro-Quebec and its 
subcontractors to conduct inspections of its poles within the Territory of 
Kahnawà:ke. The Inspections will begin on May 13, 2024, until June 
20, 2024. 
 
The inspection will require crews to access poles within the Hydro-
Quebec right-of-way on common and privately held lands in 
Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Community members who have any questions regarding the Hydro-
Quebec pole inspections can contact David S. Lahache at 450-632-
7500. 
  
Click here to visit the MCK Permits Page. 
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